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107 S. Broadway – P.O. Box 790 
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Email: kem@kemelectric.com 
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www.kemelectric.com 
 

 “Like” us on Facebook 
 

KEM Electric Cooperative is dedicated to 
providing affordable, reliable energy and 

services that support and unite our 
member-owners. 

 

We also aspire to meet the Touchstone 
Energy

®
 Cooperative core values of 

integrity, innovation, accountability and 
commitment to community. 

 

KEM Electric Cooperative, Inc., is an equal 
opportunity provider and employer. 

KEM employees BRAVE THE SHAVE 
“It feels weird!” exclaimed KEM Journeyman Lineman Kevin Horner, as he 

felt his freshly shaved head. He then saw his reflection in the rearview mirror 
of a line truck. “It looks weird, too!” he said with a smile. 

Horner, along with fellow KEM  
Electric Journeyman Linemen Jeff  
Gefre, Dale Nagel, Austin Ohlhauser,  
Dave Twardoski, and Member Service  
Representative Kirk Praus participated  
in Basin Electric Power Cooperative’s  
“Brave the Shave” event.  

Brave the Shave is a  
fundraising and awareness  
event centered on helping families going through childhood cancer treatment. 

The event raised $311,671, surpassing the $200,000 goal. Team KEM Electric 
raised $1,250, beating their goal of $200. 

The money will benefit area families through two charities: Brave the Shave 
Family Fun and The Andrew McDonough B Positive (B+) Foundation. 
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